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Gerard, Jennie

From: Kernighan, Pat

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 5:44 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Subject: FW: meeting request - Oakland minimum wage measure

 

 

Pat Kernighan 
Oakland City Council President 

And Councilmember for District 2 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA  94612 

510-238-7002  

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com 

 

From: Nikki Fortunato Bas [mailto:nikki@workingeastbay.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 12:20 PM 

To: Kernighan, Pat; Lin, Sarah D2 

Subject: meeting request - Oakland minimum wage measure 

 

Dear Councilmember Kernighan: 
 

I am writing on behalf of the Lift Up Oakland coalition which is working to qualify and pass a ballot 
measure that would increase the minimum wage in Oakland to $12.25 with cost of living increases 
and paid sick days. 
 

Myself and one more person from our coalition would like to brief you on this measure, answer your 
questions and discuss the measure. If possible, we would prefer to meet with you prior to April 8th 
when CED will review an information report on the impacts of raising the minimum wage.  
 

Please let me know two times that you would be available to meet. Thank you. 
 

 

Best regards, 
Nikki 
 

--  

Nikki Fortunato Bas 

Executive Director, ext. 322 

 

 
 

        


